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January 15, 2016 
 
The Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (the “OBCCTC”) has opened up a round of engagement in 

anticipation of upcoming relicensing period.  The current TLS licences will expire on May 31, 2016. 

A range of stakeholders, including all licensed drayage companies, industry associations, unions, drivers, terminal 

operators, shippers and Port Metro Vancouver will be participating in a range of consultations over the coming month 

that will assist the OBCCTC in shaping the application process and the new licence agreements. 

Input from the questionnaire that was sent out to industry participants earlier this week will be received until noon, 

Monday February 8, 2016.  If you did not receive the questionnaire and you would like to participate in the consultation 

process, please contact the OBCCTC. 

Sincerely, 
 

      
 
Corinn Bell    Vince Ready 
Acting Commissioner   Acting Deputy Commissioner  


